
 

Ref: LD/KHi/KB/Christmas Dinner 
 
24th November 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carer  

 
Christmas Dinner 

 
Christmas dinner including all of the traditional trimmings and a dessert will be served in the 
Bistro this year for pupils on the following dates:   
  
Years 7, 8 & 9 Thursday 3rd December 2020  
  
Years 10 & 11 Tuesday 8th December 2020  
  
The cost of a Christmas dinner is £2.00 which includes a drink.  Dessert can be purchased for 
50p.  If your child would like to make a purchase, please ensure that their Wisepay account 
is in credit.   
  
If you have any difficulties with your child’s Wisepay account please contact 
postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk.  
  
Yours sincerely   

  

Ms L Draycott   
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


